Brett Coles

rom; James, Lucy (RDS SW) [lucy.james@DEFRA.GSI|.GOV.UK]
ent: 08 December 2004 16:41

To: Brett Coles

Subject: BC//1644 - College Fields, Banbury - EIA

Mr Coles

I refer to your letter of 6th December addressed to Defra Information
Besource Centre, Ergon House, London.

Your letter has been forwarded to Dougal Driver - Rural Team, Government
Office for the South East, Bridge House, 1 Walnut Tree Close, Guildford,
Surrey, GU1l 4GR for a response.

Lucy James

Adviser

Hational Land Management Team
Defra RDS

Burghill Road

‘;estbu ry on Trym
ristol

B510 oYW
Tel: 01179 558461
Fax: 01175 505352
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